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Monday 28th April 2025 

Early Years Farm Visit 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to inform you that Bowland Farm will be visiting our Nursery and Reception classes on 
Wednesday 16th July. This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to get up close with a variety of 
friendly farm animals and enjoy a hands-on learning experience. 

During the visit, the children will have the chance to meet and interact with alpacas, lambs, ducks, chickens 
and goats. They will learn about how these animals are cared for and have the opportunity to feed and pet 
them under the guidance of experienced handlers. This engaging and educational experience will help the 
children develop their understanding of the natural world and farm life. 

The cost of this experience is £5 per child, which covers all activities. Payment must be made via ParentPay 
by Friday 6th June 2025. If we do not receive enough contributions, this visit will have to be cancelled. 

If you do not have a Parent Pay login, please contact the Main Office. 

Please ensure your child wears suitable clothing and footwear for this event, as they will be spending time 
outdoors. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office 
or speak to the class teachers.  

We look forward to a fun-filled and educational day for the children! 

Kind regards, 

The Early Years Team 
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